
 

 

The Blessed Christopher Wharton Catholic Academy Trust are seeking to appoint a new Headteacher. The successful 

candidate will be a practising Catholic, fully committed to developing and enriching the mission of our school: 

 ‘Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day together with Christ’. 

HEADTEACHER 

Required for September 2021 

Salary Range: L10– L16 

starting point negotiable reflective of 
experience 

PAN:140  Age Range: 4-11 

They will have vision, enthusiasm and the ability to motivate others, and a commitment to further 
develop a learning community where everyone is empowered to achieve their personal best. 

 

Visits to the school are encouraged in line with additional COVID safety measures. Please contact Debbie Rhodes on 

01274 592738 or by email: debra.rhodes@sas.bcwcat.co.uk to arrange a meeting and visit with Liz Snelling and to 

request an application pack. 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people, 
and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. This appointment is subject to checks including an enhanced 

Disclosure and Barring Service check 

Closing Date: Wednesday 14th April at 12.00pm  Shortlisting: Thursday 15th April 

Interviews: Tuesday 27th April  

All applications should be completed using the CES Leadership Form attached. 

 Please return applications addressed to the Chair of Governors C/O the school. 

     We are looking for someone special who: 

· Is highly motivated with proven leadership skills 
and experience of successfully leading aspects of 
whole school improvement 

· Is committed to working in partnership with staff, 
parents, governors, parish and the wider 
community 

· Has initiative, drive, integrity, a sense of humour 
and excellent interpersonal and communication 
skills 

· Is a strategic thinker, with the vision to shape 
the future of the school. 

 

We can offer you: 

· Happy, enthusiastic well behaved children who 
put a smile on your face 

· A friendly school family where all are 

supportive – staff, parents and governors 

· Amazing leadership support across our Catholic 

Trust family of schools 

· Excellent professional development 

opportunities through the CSPTSA 

· A school graded ‘Good’ by Ofsted 
 


